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Lanark Primary School & ELC Parent Council
Minutes for School Business Meeting
LPS Staff Room 6.15pm - 8pm
Monday 28th October 2019
1. Apologies

Michelle, Alison Campbell, Jan Towers, Gillian Thomson, Lorraine Newbiggin, Karen Dobbins, Susan McMaster, Margueritte Elkin

2. Approval of minutes from 7.10.19 done
3. Financial Report
B and M bagpack raised £425.85 (last year was £586). Lucky numbers raised £912 with a profit of £432. This is still to be drawn. Lynn felt the success this year was because of the school app. The current balance is £3650.44
4. Head Teacher’s report
Please note as VJ was not initially present these may not truly reflect the meeting. Inspectors visit due week beginning 11.11.19. Eight inspectors are due to come in. Mon and Tues in classrooms and also plan to meet the parents. ELC feedback on Thursday and School feedback on Friday. Inspectors will wish to speak to PC chair, Shirley too.

Farah considering choosing family learning as the QI. 

5. Improvement planning
Following on from the last meeting’s work the PC and Farah worked on gauging knowledge of interventions the school can offer. Items considered were where we have heard about in intervention and if we have then how do we know what it does/ how it works. Important to know what interventions are available and how we can access. 

6. Fundraising

a. Gift Sale 
i. Wrapping paper distribution

ii. Meet at Shirley’s house on Sat 23rd 1pm for craft making. Plan to make edible treats, raindeer dust card for going home in bags. VJ will liase with team in office to print out after inspection.Farah will send out school app for helpers and P7s will man the 50p stale. All need to save bubble wrap and plastc carrier bags. Lynn and Shirley will buy candy canes, marshmallows and hot choc.

b. Scots night – discuss tonight? Too early to discuss
c. Family night planning event. Bingo night. 

License was discussed but not needed. Farah will put in for the let on Friday 20th March 7pm-9pm. Will discuss more details at next meetings.
d. Tea Towels
i. Finalise date of submission - Farah asked for this to be done before inspection starts. VJ will draw up envelope order form and Clare will print this on her laser printer. Helen and Kimberly will come in to ELC on Friday 1st and Jan and VJ will help on tues 5th. We agreed on leaf border as this means we can sell any left over at the Scots night. 
7. AOCB

Farah suggested that Golden time would be rebranded. Possibly using crafts and new experiences as a reward but this will balance education and new experiences for children. Farah will send an email to each teacher and the experience will be allocated per room and should be sustainable. Lynn suggested knitting dolly might be fun.

8. Dates of next meetings:
25th November (just before gift sale)

